
 

 

 
 
 
DAT E :   J uly 17, 2010 NUM B E R :  10-05 
 
 
 
TO: ENVIRONMENTAL MODIFICATIONS SERVICES PROVIDERS AND CASE 

MANAGEMENT AGENCIES FOR THE DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES (DD) 
WAIVER PROGRAM 

 
FROM: CAROLYN INGRAM, DIRECTOR, MEDICAL ASSISTANCE DIVISION (MAD) 
 
THROUGH:   SHARI ROANHORSE-AGUILAR, DEPUTY BUREAU CHIEF, LONG-TERM        
  SERVICES AND SUPPORT BUREAU, MAD 
 
BY:  TALLIE TOLEN, HCBS STAFF MANAGER, LONG-TERM  
  SERVICES AND SUPPORT BUREAU, MAD 
  
SUBJECT:   CHANGES TO ENVIRONMENTAL MODIFICATION SERVICES FUNDING 

FOR THE DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES (DD) WAIVER PROGRAM  
 
 
The purpose of this supplement is to inform DD Waiver environmental modification services providers 
and case management agencies about a change in funding for environmental modification services for 
DD Waiver program participants. In an effort to control costs, effective July 1, 2010, the Human 
Services Department has reduced the maximum allowed funding from $7000 to $5000 every five 
years.       
 
Questions regarding this supplement should be directed to Tallie Tolen, HCBS Waivers Staff Manager, 
Long-Term Services and Support Bureau (505) 827-3176. 
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